Donna Johnson

From: Oliver Tolksdorf

Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2018 1:03 PM

To: Donna Johnson

Subject: RE: Duncan Ind Park Concrete Batch Plant

Hes doesn’t need to be charged anything yet cause he has not been approved by DRB based on EH. He needs to subrﬁit
a soils report that describes what he wants to do which includes addressing all the septic easements he is removing and
what systems he proposes on moving to where. Then we can address what he will be charged for whatever work needs
to be done. '

Oliver Tolksdorf REHS

Soil Scientist

Interim Environmental Health Supervisor
Harnett County Health Department
910-893-7547

From: Donna Johnson

Sent: Wednesday, May 9, 2018 12:49 PM

To: Oliver Tolksdorf <otolksdorf@harnett.org>
Subject: Duncan Ind Park Concrete Batch Plant

Good afternoon, Oliver. Please let me know what | need to tell the gentleman with the concrete plant about EH. Let me
know what to charge him also please. | will be at the insurance meeting this afternoon and out tomorrow.

Thank you,
Donna M. Johnson
Dept. of Development Services

- Central Permitting Division

Project Coordinator/Customer Service Rep.
108 E. Front St.

PO Box 65

Lillington, NC 27546

910-814-6431 (Office)

910-893-7525 Option 2/3 (Main)
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